
https://www.facebook.com/Securacorp-425659034223576/

SECURITY OFFICERS NEEDED 
FOR POPULAR UPCOMING 

EVENTS!

We are a privately owned security company looking for enthusiastic guards for major 
upcoming events held at venues such as the Convention Center, UCSD, and more. We 

are currently accepting applications for immediate hire. 

APPLICANTS MUST HAVE A VALID BSIS CERTIFIED GUARD CARD.

Our next upcoming event features a popular music festival held in Indio, California.

The festival will be held on three separate weekends for the following dates: April 15-
17, 2016; April 22-24, 2016; and April 29-May 1, 2016 

Food and lodging will be provided. Guards in need of transportation will be 
accommodated. 

If interested or for more information please call or apply online by using our website 
listed below: 

Website: www.securacorps.com 
E-mail: info@securacorps.com
Phone: (619) 636-8805

                  (619) 677-4427
                  (619) 994-7724
                 (619) 279-0291


